
LTCC  may  field
intercollegiate soccer teams
Lake Tahoe Community College is putting on a community forum
April  30  from  6:30-7:30pm  to  discuss  the  possibility  of
intercollegiate men’s and women’s soccer programs.

The college is researching developing a program in an effort
to  serve  the  community’s  and  students’  interests,  and  to
create a more connected campus and a more vibrant sense of
community spirit.

LTCC wants to hear from the community about their thoughts on
this potential athletic program, and to answer questions about
it.

The meeting will be in the Aspen Room.

For more information about this forum, contact Tim Johnson at
(530) 541.4660, ext. 557 or Johnson@ltcc.edu.
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